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I know no one in the state of Oregon who are in favor of this measure. We certainly 

are not. The State does not own the water. It is used for the purpose of watering the 

area and home on the property it’s on. Personal property rights dictate that property 

needs cared for with the air and the water available. The home and property owner 

needs water to exist. Stay in your governing lane, Oregon. You don’t own Oregon. 


